
 
 

 
 
Covid Safe Sailing 
In light of the past year and the ongoing risk from Coronavirus, and as part of our risk 
assessments, Stravaigin will be operating a Test and Sail policy until restrictions are 
lifted completely (hopefully by the end of June). So we now request that all guests 
take a COVID-19 Lateral Flow Test 72 hours prior to departure, and again prior to 
boarding the vessel.  
 
 
You can order your free test kits to be delivered to your home online here 
> https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests OR pop to your local 
pharmacy/testing centre. Please bring a test from your free NHS kit with you for the 
day of boarding.  
 
All crew members will also take a test prior to new guests joining the boat. We 
understand that many of our guests will have had the first and possibly the second 
vaccination by the time we start sailing, however it is unlikely everyone will have 
been all vaccinated and therefore our boats are implementing this Test and Sail 
policy as a duty of care to both guests and their crew. 
 
If you have had both vaccinations with over a three week time period before your 
holiday, please bring your vaccination card with you, or any other certification that 
may be in place by the Government.  
 
 

https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests

